6. FUNDING COMMITTEE REPORT

Report of the Funding Committee meeting held on 7 November 2002 is attached.

Brenda Jay, Community Recreation Adviser will be speaking to the Board regarding allocation of the remaining Hillary Commission Funds.

Staff

Recommendation: 1. That the information be received.

2. That the Board consider funding the Sport Canterbury Kiwisport Holiday Programme and Sports equipment from the remaining Hillary Commission Funds (\$1984.91).

Chairperson's

Recommendation: That the staff recommendations be adopted.